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October 23, 2020 

 

To: Presidents & Secretaries General, 

 WT Member National Associations 

 

Re: 1st MNA Para Taekwondo Workshop 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I send you my warmest greetings from World Taekwondo and wish you well in health and spirit. 

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that World Taekwondo will organize the first-ever Para 
Taekwondo Workshop for our Member National Associations, as part of our ongoing efforts to 
further enhance the knowledge of Para Taekwondo among the WT stakeholders.  

 

The 1st MNA Para Taekwondo Workshop has been scheduled as follows: 

Date: Monday November 16, 2020 

Time: 10:00-14:00 Central European Time (CET) 

Fee: Free of charge to all MNAs 

 

The 1st MNA Para Taekwondo Workshop is aimed for MNA Presidents, Secretaries General 
and Administrators. Each MNA can nominate up to five (5) participants and the participating 
MNA will receive a participation certificate in the MNA profile in GMS.  

 

To nominate your representatives, please send a message to para-tkd@worldtaekwondo.org 
with the First and Last name of your representatives along with their WT License Number and 
e-mail. It is a requirement for the WT License to be active. Please submit your nominations by 
no later than Thursday November 12, 2020, 

 

We look forward to your active participation. Most important, please do take care! 

 

With best regards, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 


